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Week 2, Term 2 2021            30 April 2021 
APPROACHING CALENDAR EVENTS 

2021 
Monday 3 May ● P&C Meeting, 7.30pm in the Staffroom 
Tuesday 4 May ● 3-6 School Photos  
Wednesday 5 May ● K-2 School Photos 

Thursday 6 May 
● K-6 Cross Country 
● Mother’s Day gifts go home (QKR orders close 

Monday 3 May) 
Friday 7 May ● LNC Touch Football Trials 
Friday 7 May ● Year 3 History Excursion 
Sunday 9 May ● Happy Mother’s Day 
Tues 11 – Fri 21 May ● NAPLAN 
Friday 14 May ● Year 4 History Excursion 
Mon 7 June – Fri 11 Jun ● Year 6: Canberra  
Friday 25 June ● Last day of Term 2 
Monday 12 July ● Term 3 – Staff Development Day (no students) 
Tuesday 13 July  ● Term 3 begins for Students 
 
 
 
Welcome Back 
A warm welcome to Term 2 - it has been great to see our students back and into 
their learning, and see their smiling faces light up our school. We are looking forward 
to a great term with many usual events back on our calendar. We expect that it will 
be both a challenging and rewarding term for each student from the learning 
experiences and vast opportunities that Tacking Point PS offers. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

77-105 Bangalay Drive, PORT MACQUARIE.   NSW 2444 
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ANZAC Day 
This year we were not able to march 
for ANZAC day, however our school 
captain, Gabby Turner and I were 
invited to attend the wreath laying 

ceremony at the 11am service to represent our school. We 
proudly stood with our Hastings Valley Community of Schools 
(HVCS) principals and school leaders as we commemorated the 
fallen, the loved ones left behind and the overall spirit of ANZAC, 
with its human qualities of courage, mateship, and sacrifice. 
 
We assembled on Monday morning to commemorate ANZAC 
Day as a school. Thank you to our school captains, Gabby Turner, Milla Northam, 
Sam Browne and SRC, Keegan Pope for running the ceremony, expertly coordinated 
by Mr Rob Harris. A special thank you to our school band led by Mr Frank Rugers 
and notably our trumpet players, Mark Temple and Elijah Kyan. 
 
 

 

 

 

 

School Uniform 
It is always lovely to see a sea of teal and navy blue as we look around our school. 
Thank you to everyone for making the effort to wear our school uniform daily. As the 
cooler weather begins we would appreciate this standard of dress continuing. Simply 
adding the school jacket and/or navy jumper along with the ‘new’ long navy pant 
would continue to see us ‘Lighting the Way’ across the district. Note that long pants 
are available in the uniform shop.  
 
It was sensational to see our senior students in their Year 6 shirt today. Thank you 
to everyone for your patience and understanding with the delay. 
 
School Photos  
School photo day is a very important time when the school uniform is worn with pride. 
Please ensure that you also bring in your school photo envelope which will be 
collected by the photographer on the day - 3-6 students: Tuesday 4th May and K-2 
students: Wednesday 5th May. Sibling photos will be taken over the two days that 
the photographers are here. Big smiles everyone!! 
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Mother’s Day 
Mother’s Day is coming up in another week, Sunday 9 
May. We thank the hard working P&C in advance for 
organising gifts for students and take this opportunity to 
wish all of our wonderful mothers a memorable day full of 
love and appreciation. 
 
Our P&C meeting is on Monday evening, 3rd May at 7.30pm in the school staffroom. 
We look forward to seeing you there! 
 
Tuning into Kids  
‘Tuning into Kids’ six-week program starts on Tuesday 4th April at 6pm. It is 
‘Emotionally Intelligent Parenting’, developing skills on how you can help your child 
develop ‘emotional intelligence’. We are so excited to be offering this course led by 
the very experienced, Mrs Rachael Spitzer. The response shown by our community 
has been great with the limited spaces having filled very quickly. 
 
Zones of Regulation 
We are implementing social and emotional learning for 
our students through a program, Zones of Regulation. 
Please read on further in the newsletter as Jody Bond, 
Student Engagement Leader has provided a detailed 
overview for you. 
 
New Principal 
Mr David Munday had the opportunity to meet many of our students, staff and 
parents last week before his planned leave for this week and next. He was so excited 
to be here with us at Tacking Point Public School that he even broke into song on 
his first morning assembly, with an impression of Elvis Presley! … An unforgettable 
performance I might add … 
 
Kelly Jordan  
Relieving Principal 
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Welcome back to Term 2! It has been fantastic to see everyone at school and settled 
back into their exemplary manners, behaviour and work habits. Term 2 is already a 
very busy term with a great deal happening so far. Year 4 and 6 have been sitting 
their Check-in Assessments in Reading and Numeracy with the data from these 
being analysed by teachers to identify individual and cohort strengths and 
weaknesses. Our scripture and ethics classes have begun this week while our 
cultural and sporting groups have also resumed where they left off last term. 
Week 3 will be a very busy week with school photographs happening on Tuesday 
the 4th May and Wednesday the 5th May. Years 3-6 will happen on Tuesday along 
with our leader photos while K-2 will have their photo taken on the Wednesday. 
Sibling photos will happen on either day during recess and lunch breaks. The photo 
envelopes went home last Friday and will need to be brought back to school on the 
day of the photos. Information about payment is on the envelopes. A spare one can 
be picked up at the office as well as sibling photo envelopes. If your child is absent 
on their photo day the catch-up day is Friday 21st May. 
 
Our school cross country carnival is on Thursday 6th May. The Years 2-6 (8-year-old 
to 13-year-old) will compete from 9-11am while the K-1 (5-year-old to 7-year-old) will 
compete between recess and lunch. Spectators will need to abide by our school 
COVID 19 guidelines, which allows spectators to view from vantage points outside 
the school grounds.  
 
At the end of that busy week on Friday 7th May, Year 3 are attending a Historical 
excursion of Port Macquarie to the Historic Court House, Museum, Town Green and 
Mrs York’s Garden. Year 4 will be attending the following week on Friday 14th May. 
 
Have an awesome fortnight everyone! 
 
Trevor Thompson 
Deputy Principal 
 

 
 
As children progress through their school years, it is very important that checks are 
made along the way to see how well they are learning the essential skills of reading, 
writing and mathematics – skills that will set them upon the path to success as adults. 
 
NAPLAN is a point-in-time assessment that allows 
parents to see how their child is progressing in literacy 
and numeracy against the national standard and 
compared with their peers throughout Australia. All 
students in Years 3, 5, 7 and 9 are expected to 
participate in NAPLAN tests. 
 
At the classroom level, NAPLAN provides additional information to support teachers’ 
professional judgement about student progress. NAPLAN assesses literacy and 
numeracy skills; the sorts of skills that are essential for every child to progress 
through school and life, such as reading, writing, spelling, grammar and numeracy.  
These are skills that students have already learnt through the school curriculum. 

Deputy Principal Forecast 

Crossing the Curriculum 
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Teachers will ensure that students are familiar with the test formats and will provide 
appropriate support and guidance. 
 
Excessive preparation for NAPLAN is not useful and can lead to unnecessary 
anxiety. If you have any questions about your child's preparation for NAPLAN, please 
make a time to speak with your child's teacher. 
 
It is important to remember that NAPLAN is not about passing or failing, but about 
assessing learning progress. You can support your child by reassuring them that 
NAPLAN is just one part of their school program, and by reminding them on the day 
to simply do their best. NAPLAN is just one aspect of a school’s assessment and 
reporting process – it does not replace ongoing assessments made by teachers 
about student performance. Our school will be 
administering NAPLAN sessions this term in weeks 4 
and 5. 
 

Cherry Nelson 
Deputy Principal/Curriculum Leader 
 
  

Self-regulation is an important aspect of our social and emotional skills and is a key 
component of a child’s growth and development. Self-regulation is the ability to 
understand and manage your behaviour, emotions and reactions to things 
happening around you. It enables us to manage emotions like anger, excitement, 
frustration and helps us to calm down after something exciting or upsetting happens 
in our world.  
 
Self-regulation helps children to:   

• maintain attention 
• behave in socially acceptable ways by giving 

children the ability to control impulses and make 
positive choices 

• make friends by enabling children to share, take turns and express emotions 
in appropriate ways 

• become more independent by guiding good decision making and promoting 
positive behaviour across a range of situations. 
 

Self-regulation skills can be taught and nurtured. We are very excited to be 
introducing ‘The Zones of Regulation’ as a framework to support our students to 
develop self-regulation. ‘The Zones of Regulation’ supports children to learn how to 
regulate their emotions independently. It teaches students to recognise and identify 
their feelings and equips them with the tools they need to regulate their actions.  
 
I look forward to sharing more information about our implementation of ‘Zones’ over 
the coming weeks.  
 
Jody Bond  
Student Engagement Leader 

  

Wellbeing Matters 
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Photo envelopes have been sent home with students.   
 
Payment will need to be made online using your child’s unique code between 
the dates of Friday 30 April and Tuesday 4 May.   
 
Complete the receipt details on the envelope and the photo envelope will then be 
required to be returned with your child to give to the photographer on the 
day.   

 

 
 
Congratulations to the children and their families who have completed their Read 
Aloud Bookmarks Term 2 Weeks 1 and 2: 
 
KO Lillian Allan 1V Kaylum West, Scarlett Jones 2C McKenna Robertson 2D Ella 
Hamilton 2J Annabelle Courtney, Freya Pirie 3/4T Isaac Chapman 3K Elizabeth 
Venter 3M Isa Balkin, Hamish Pope 4H Mahalia Anderson 4S Chloe Beazley, Meela 
Munro  5/6M Keegan Pope 
 
Ms Lea Tracy 
Teacher Librarian 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

School Photos 

From the Library 
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PSSA Netball 
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ANZAC Day Class works 
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P&C Meeting 
The P&C Meeting is on Monday 3 May at 7.30pm in the school staffroom, there are 
many P&C initiatives going on in the school and all parents and community members 
are encouraged to come.  
 
Mother’s Day 
Mother's Day is just around the corner and we would like to remind you to get all of 
your Mother's Day Stall Qkr purchases completed before 4pm Monday. There are 
some great items on there to make Mum, or your special person in your life, feel like 
the Queen we all know she is! 
 
For more information, please visit our Facebook page 

https://www.facebook.com/TackingPointPublicPC 

If you would like to reach out to one of our committee members or email our events 
team at events@tackingpointpandc.org.au 
 
Thank you for your ongoing support. 

Tim Inman  
P&C President  
 
 
 
 
 

UNIFORM SHOP 
 ** Counter Sales: Every Monday 8.30-9.30 in the hall** 

Uniforms can be viewed and purchased via the P&C’s Qkr! Payment site 
If you have any spare time on a Monday morning, please contact the Uniform shop 
by email: uniformshop@tackingointpandc.org.au it would be great to see some new 
faces helping out.  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Uniform Shop 

P&C – Next Meeting 3 May 

https://www.facebook.com/TackingPointPublicPC/?__cft__%5b0%5d=AZWGC4ycAty8rX1NyDTmr0cusS2OC_J_plBhfR12mJ3VrEjqEKQSAC0ZhGjDFoXqc3msJr9HN0bzJ8wivaMw00C2K2ScsftHKHvMNM9W24POfZ5UqMDzRH1-P44_KqBInCNDtcZ0yvcGimEJaZ4XjbhS54_K8-R5IAogIrF3aagJtw&__tn__=q
https://www.facebook.com/TackingPointPublicPC/?__cft__%5b0%5d=AZWGC4ycAty8rX1NyDTmr0cusS2OC_J_plBhfR12mJ3VrEjqEKQSAC0ZhGjDFoXqc3msJr9HN0bzJ8wivaMw00C2K2ScsftHKHvMNM9W24POfZ5UqMDzRH1-P44_KqBInCNDtcZ0yvcGimEJaZ4XjbhS54_K8-R5IAogIrF3aagJtw&__tn__=q
mailto:events@tackingpointpandc.org.au
mailto:uniformshop@tackingointpandc.org.au
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QKR! App 
It is imperative that parents amend their student profiles on the QKR! app, to the 
correct student class.  Failure to do this, results in lunch orders going to the incorrect 
classroom.  
 
When ordering lunch orders, please ensure that the correct date is selected from the 
calendar, this is the DELIVERY date of the order.  
 

TUCKERBOX ROSTER 
You can place lunch orders via the P&C’s Qkr! App  

Mon 3/5 HELP PLEASE 
Tue 4/5 R. Brennan 
Wed 5/5 H. Ryan 
Thurs 6/5 S. Lukic  R. Brennan 
Fri 7/5 R. Ferguson R. Brennan 
Mon 10/5 H. Ryan 
Tue 11/5 C. Baker 
Wed 12/5 M. Delaforce 
Thurs 13/5 A. Brinkman J. Pirie 
Fri 14/5 H. Ryan  M. McNaulty 
In accordance with WH&S regulations, it would be appreciated if volunteers could 

please wear enclosed footwear and have long hair tied back. 
Thanks Leanne and Sandy. 

 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Tuckerbox Canteen 

Class Awards 
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High School News 
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Community Notices 

Learn to play the Bagpipes or Scottish Drums 
Port Macquarie Hastings Pipes and Drums will be 
starting their next learners program starting Monday 
3rd May 2021 5.00-6.00 pm at St Josephs Primary 
School, Walters St, Port Macquarie. 
Everyone is welcome, whether you can read music or 
not, or play a musical instrument or not. 
Tutoring will be subsidised by the band and 
instruments and learning material will be provided 
initially. 
Classes fill up fast, so call and book your spot asap. Or 
pop in and have a look! 
Don't forget to bring a friend too!   
Call or text Pipe Major Joy McKenzie 0413 794 213 for 
more information. 
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